
WOODLEA YEAR 2 STAUGHTON VALE 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

As a part of our school programs and to further engage students’ opportunity to engage with the 
curriculum, the Year 2 students will spend time at our “Staughton Vale” campus which is located in 
Anakie.  
The dates that students will be attending the Staughton Vale campus will be: 

Term 2 – Friday 20 May  
Term 3 – Wednesday 3 August  
Term 4 – Wednesday 12 October (camp experience) 

This is a great opportunity for our Year 2 students to spend time in an excellent, safe bush setting 
and participate in a wide range of activities, including initiative activities and tasks complementary 
to in-class learning. 

The students will leave Bacchus Marsh Grammar at 9.00am by bus and return after lunch for normal 
dismissal at 3.20pm. Students will be required to wear sports uniform, wear runners, sturdy shoes 
or hiking type boots where possible. Please ensure a hat and sunscreen are also worn.  

Students will also need to provide their own snack, lunch and water for the day. 

Should you require any further information, please contact Mr Abramovic: 
abramovicm@bmg.vic.edu.au 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Abramovic Sally Savic 
Year 2 Coordinator Head of Junior School 


